
 
SJ/CA 
 
23rd June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Battlefields Trip – 7th to 9th October 2026 
 
We are delighted to confirm that your child has secured a place on the upcoming Battlefields Trip, which 
will take place from 7th to 9th October 2026. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to engage with 
history in a powerful and meaningful way, and we are very much looking forward to what promises to be 
an enriching experience for all involved. 
 
We are currently awaiting the final confirmed itinerary from the travel provider, and we will share this with 
you as soon as it becomes available.  In reviewing the trip’s planning and staffing arrangements, we have 
had to make a slight adjustment to the overall cost for the necessary teaching cover during the visit. As a 
result, there will be an increase of £16.50 per student, bringing the total cost of the trip to £506.50. 
 
To assist with budgeting, we have revised the payment schedule as follows: 
 

• Next instalment of £180 – due by 1st November 2025 

• Final instalment of £266.50 – due by 1st June 2026 

Please note that you are welcome to make smaller payments if preferred; however, we must receive at 
least the amounts listed above by the stated deadlines so we can meet our commitments to the travel 
company. 
 
If you have any concerns or require assistance with the payment schedule, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

   S James 
 
Mrs Sian James 
Subject Leader for History and Associate Assistant Principal 


